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Contact Information 
Director: 

Zac Mason 

managerlg@edencrestliving.com 

Cell: 515-689-1354 

Healthcare Coordinator: 

Michele DeMoss 

nurselg@edencrestliving.com 

Cell: 515-238-1262 

Community Relations Coordinator: 

Melissa Wiebenga 

welcomelg@edencrestliving.com 

Cell: 515-238-4310 

Culinary Coordinator: 

Miles Maurice 

culinarylg@edencrestliving.com 

Office: 515-250-2806 

Life Enrichment Coordinator: 

Shannon Giles 

lifeenrichmentlg@edencrestliving.com 

Office: 515-250-2806 

Maintenance Coordinator: 

Brian Pettit 

Office: 515-250-2806 

Embracing Every Moment 

  Live 2B Healthy 

   

Every Monday, 

Wednesday & Friday 

we have our virtual 

Live 2B Healthy 

Exercise at 11:15am 

 

 

Friday, March 5th at  3:30 PM: 

Music w/ Dan Trilik 

Thursday, March 11th at 3:30 PM: 

Community Happy Hour w/Bill 

Connet 

Wednesday,  March 17th at 3:00 PM: 

Pot’Gold Social Hour w/Dave Gray 

Thursday, March 18th at 2:30 PM: 

Resident Council  

Thursday, March 25th at 3:30 PM: 

Happy Hour w/Neil Hewitt 

Wednesday, March  31st at 3:00 PM: 

The Monthly Birthday Bash 
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Notable March Events Resident Birthdays 

3-2 Kay M. 

3-22 Larry W. 
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March Birthday Bash 

will be celebrated on 

Wednesday, 

March 31st at 3:00pm 



With spring comes new beginnings. We have so much to look forward to 

and so much to be thankful for. 

With Warren County covid-19 positivity rates declining, we are grateful to 

announce we are now able to resume inside visits with family members 

with the supervision of a staff member at a designated location to ensure 

proper PPE wear and social distancing guidelines.  

We are strongly encouraging family members to continue using the visiting 

booth at this time. However we do understand your desire to see your 

loved ones face to face without a window. You will be in complete PPE 

during your visit and social distancing of 6ft is still required.  

PPE includes your mask, a gown and gloves. You cannot kiss or hug your 

loved ones.  

Please remember that positivity rates must remain below 10% for us to 

continue inside family visits and there can be no new onset of covid-19 

cases within the community within the last 14 days. 

Please continue contacting myself, Michele and Shannon to schedule your 

visits, we are scheduling one visit per day per resident with no more than 

two visitors at a time.  

Thank you, 

Zacory Mason 

Community Director 

 

                 A Note from the Director 
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Valentine’s Day & Mardi Gras 


